
From: Eleanor Talpey
To: Gina Vargas; Francisco Guerrero; Mayra Villarreal
Cc: Stephanie Martinez
Subject: RE: Notice of Rejections or Reduced Funding (revised)
Date: Monday, October 14, 2024 11:57:00 AM
Attachments: FY 2024 CoC Competition No rejection or reduction (revised).pdf

Good Morning All,
 
This email is an update the letter that was sent to the on October 8,2024. The Scoring
and Ranking committee met on Wednesday, September 25, 2024 to review, score and
rank all applications submitted for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 and Fiscal Year (FY) 2025
Continuum of Care Competition. Letters of acceptance were mailed out to project
applicants on October 3, 2024.
 
No applications were rejected or reduced in the FY 2024 and FY 2025 Continuum of Care
Competition.
 
The Continuum of Care has posted the results for the FY 2024 and FY 2025 Continuum of
Care Competition on the Imperial Valley Continuum of Care Council (IVCCC website).
 
Thank you,
 
Eleanor Vega
Staff Services Analyst II
ICDSS Housing Support Unit
Imperial County Department of Social Services
(760) 337-7416
 
From: Eleanor Talpey 
Sent: Tuesday, October 8, 2024 10:45 AM
To: Gina Vargas <gvargas@womanhaven.org>; Francisco Guerrero <fguerrero@womanhaven.org>;
Mayra Villarreal <MayraVillarreal@co.imperial.ca.us>
Cc: Stephanie Martinez <StephanieMartinez@co.imperial.ca.us>
Subject: Notice of Rejections or Reduced Funding

 
Good Afternoon All,
 
The Scoring and Ranking committee met on Wednesday, September 25, 2024 to review,
score and rank all applications submitted for the Fiscal Year (FY) 2024 and Fiscal Year
(FY) 2025 Continuum of Care Competition. Letters of acceptance were mailed out to
project applicants on October 3, 2024.
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No applications were rejected in the FY 2024 and FY 2025 Continuum of Care
Competition.
 
The Womanhaven Rapid Re-Housing FY2024 renewal project funding request was
reduced due to requesting more funding than available. The WomanHaven DV Bonus
Project FY 2024 project funding request was reduced due to requesting more funding
than available. The Notice of Reduced Funding was mailed out to the project applicant
on October 7, 2024.
 
The Continuum of Care has posted the results for the FY 2024 and FY 2025 Continuum of
Care Competition on the Imperial Valley Continuum of Care Council (IVCCC website).
 
Attached please find a letter to Imperial Valley Continuum of Care Council regarding
rejected or reduced project applications.
 
Thank you,
Eleanor Vega
Staff Services Analyst II
ICDSS Housing Support Unit
Imperial County Department of Social Services
(760) 337-7416
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